
NOTICE TO ALL PRINCETOWN RESIDENTS 
 

OPEN MEETING 
7.30pm on 30TH MARCH 2022 

MAIN HALL, PRINCETOWN COMMUNITY CENTRE 
 

Tom Stratton from the Duchy of Cornwall will explain the 
reasons behind the planned felling of the sitka spruce 
plantation, situated behind Bellever Close. 
 

He will also be available to answer questions. 
 
Queries to Dartmoor Forest Parish Council clerk -  
clerk@dartmoorforestparishcouncil.gov.uk  or 01822 859104  
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